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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: April 19, 2021 

RE: City of Lathrup Village 2020 Consumer Annual Report on Water Quality 
 
 
 
This study is required by Michigan Department of Environmental Quality and as required 
by Part 12 and 16 of the Michigan Safe Drinking Water Act, as it related to the Capital 
Improvement Plan of Lathrup Village  
 
The report was prepared in partnership with the Southeastern Oakland County Water 
Authority (SOCWA) and the Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA). 
 
The 2020 Consumers Annual Report on Water Quality shows the sources of our water, 
lists the results of our tests, and contains important information about water and health. 
 
The water quality in the City of Lathrup Village has surpassed water quality standards as 
mandated by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Michigan Department of 
Environmental Quality (MDEQ). 
 
A copy of the report is posted and available on the city website. Links to the report have 
been shared with residents via water bills, eNewsletters and social media. 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
To Accept the City of Lathrup Village 2020 Consumers Annual Report on Water Quality 
and instruct the City Clerk to forward a copy of the report to the State of Michigan DEQ, 
SOCWA, and Oakland County Health Department, along with the Certificate of 
Distribution, as required under the laws of Michigan.   
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